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The bronze dog This beautifully illustrated multicultural children's book tells the
story of two young brothers and a magical dog in both English and Chinese. Once
upon a time, at the foot of the Mountains called Zhongnan in the Shaanxi Province of
China, there were two brothers who lived alone and depended on each other. One
day, the elder one dug out a bronze dog while tilling, which made the brothers very
happy as they could sell it for money. But unexpectedly, the bronze dog suddenly
got bigger and swallowed the elder brother. Having seen this, the younger one
rushed to ﬁnd a hammer, intending to smash the bronze dog to save his brother. In
order not to be destroyed, the bronze dog promised to give the young boy three gifts
which he wanted most. But he told the dog he would rather ask for nothing but his
brother. The bronze dog was deeply moved by the love between the two brothers so
it spat the elder one out and magically turned into a real dog. Luckily, the brothers
got a new companion and all of them lived happily ever after. 小老鼠与金种子 A Story Told
in English and Chinese Stories of the Chinese Zodiac This adorable ChineseEnglish bilingual children's book tells the story of the Little Rat and the Grandpa |
unlikely allies who embark on an adventure to ﬁnd a golden seed. They encounter
rough seas, ﬁerce guards and tall mountains, but | in the end | bring home a golden
rice seed and save the village from going hungry. Illustrated with unique Chinese ink
paintings, this book also includes a "cultural explanation" section. Readers can
reference a chart to see which zodiac animal represents their birth year, and read
more about common characteristics of people born then. For the rat, birth years
include 2008 and 2020. The Little Calf A Story of Courage Told in English and
Chinese (Stories of the Chinese Zodiac) Shanghai Press The little calf is very
curious about the world, but hasn't experienced much of it in his young life. When he
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and his mother begin to help the aging grandfather that lives next door to their farm,
that changes. -- Website. The Race for the Chinese Zodiac Candlewick Press
Featuring sumptuous illustrations based on Chinese painting techniques, a lively
retelling of the mythological animal race that led to the 12 signs in the Chinese
Zodiac traces the proclamation of the Jade Emperor and the respective eﬀorts of 13
animals. The Snake Goddess Colors the World Stories of the Chinese Zodiac,
A Chinese Tale Told in English and Chinese Shanghai Press This beautifully
illustrated multicultural children's book tells a classical Chinese myth in both English
and Chinese. Long long ago, the world was a colorless, gray place. It had stayed that
way for thousands of years. People never expected anything diﬀerent until one day,
the colorful Snake Goddess, Nuwa, fell from the sky. She was determined to bring
color and beauty to the gray nothingness of the earth, but all the colors kept running
out through a giant hole in the sky. To ﬁx the hole and bring color to the world, Nuwa
would have journey near and far to ﬁnd the ﬁve magical colored stones that were
her only hope for ﬁxing the sky. Join the Snake Goddess on her journey to bring color
to a desolate world! Ming's Adventure with the Terracotta Army A Terracotta
Army General 'Souvenir' comes alive and swoops Ming away! Shanghai Press
This beautifully illustrated multicultural children's book tells a story about China's
most famous archeological site—the terracotta soldiers of Xi'an. When a special
exhibition of terracotta warriors comes to town, Ming and his mother go to see them
at the museum. To remember this exciting event, Ming's mother buys him a little
ﬁgurine of a General to keep in his room at home. But at midnight, Ming wakes up
and ﬁnds the General ﬁgurine is alive and he has a copper carriage ready to take
Ming to his home in Emperor Qin Shi Huang's Tomb in Xi'an, China. In this
mysterious underground world over 2,000 years old, Ming meets the General's army
of terracotta warriors. Read and ﬁnd out more about Ming's adventures with his new
friends! Traditional Chinese Toggles Editions Didier Millet This volume is a muchneeded reference guide to the historical and cultural signiﬁcance of Chinese toggles
or zhuizi - carved pieces of jade, ivory, bone, wood, shell and semi-precious stones
used by the Chinese in ancient times as counterweights to secure personal eﬀects
like tobacco pipes and money pouches to their belts. Over time, toggles became
treasured objects of identity and expression, believed to bring the bearer good luck,
happiness, fertility, longevity and health. The book explains how toggles were used
in daily and ceremonial life, and interprets the designs that are fundamental to
understanding these artefacts. Accompanied by stunning photography and detailed
descriptions, Traditional Chinese Toggles: Counterweights and Charms will be the
deﬁnitive illustrative guide to this little-known Chinese art form. Ming's Kung Fu
Adventure in the Shaolin Temple A Zen Buddhist Tale in English and
Chinese Shanghai Press This beautifully illustrated multicultural children's book
follows Ming as he discovers the birth of Kung Fu. After Xiao Ming participates in a
martial arts exercise at school, his parents take him on a trip to the Shaolin
Temple—the birth-place of kung fu—in the central Henan Province of China. The
temple is situated in the forests of Shaoshi Mountain, one of the seven mountains of
Song Mountains. With a history of over 1,500 years, the grand Shaolin Temple has
precious stone-carvings in its many buildings. At the Warrior Monks School (Wuseng
Yuan), he sees monks practicing kung fu and jumps in to learn some martial arts
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skills. He then goes into a stone cave by mistake and meets a monk who turns out to
be Bodhidharma, the founder of Zen Buddhism, according to legend. Bodhidharma
takes him onto the mountain to see peach ﬂowers, small birds and big trees. He tells
Ming how the Shaolin Temple became the birthplace of Zen in Buddhism. Animal
Symbolism of the Chinese Zodiac Many Chinese believe that every person has
the characteristics of their animal sign. Animal Symbolism is an excellent
introduction to the endlessly fascinating Chinese Zodiac with historical anecdotes.
Chaser Unlocking the Genius of the Dog Who Knows a Thousand Words
Houghton Miﬄin Harcourt Shares the uplifting story of a Border Collie who
recognized an unprecedented number of human words to explore her role in
advancing understandings about animal intelligence, recounting how she also
demonstrated an ability to use deductive reasoning and imitation.100,000 ﬁrst
printing. Grandma Panda's China Storybook Legends, Traditions and Fun
Tuttle Publishing With classic Chinese fairytales and folk stories, Grandma Panda's
China Storybook introduces children to Chinese culture in a fun, adventurous way!
Grandma Panda is a wonderful teacher, a wonderful storyteller and a wonderful
cook! Her grandchildren, Baobao and Lingling, love staying with her every summer,
because at Grandma Panda's house, each day is an adventure. This summer, with
the help of celebrated novelist and artist Mingmei Yip, Grandma will take them to a
world ﬁlled with Chinese calligraphy, kites, kung fu and more! They'll get to hear
Grandma's stories of a time long ago in China, when everything began, and learn
simple Chinese language along the way. Come join Grandma Panda, Baobao and
Lingling for a summer of fun and learning as bright watercolor illustrations make
favorite legends come alive! Chinese stories include: Yum Yum, We Love Dim
Sum!—Grandma and the children go to a restaurant to enjoy dim sum. Grandma
explains what dim sum is and tells the legend of how it was invented. Grandma
Panda Teaches Us Chinese Writing—Grandma shows the children how to mix ink and
hold their brushes. She shows them characters in both their ancient and present
forms and tells them the story of four-eyed Cang Jie. Dotting the Dragon's Eyes—To
explain the importance of paying attention to detail, Grandma tells the story of
Zhang Sengyao. The Story of Mulan, the Brave Woman Warrior—Grandma tells the
story of Mulan to teach the virtues of bravery, leadership, patriotism and
determination. The Little Kungfu Warriors—The story of Mulan excites the little
pandas into action, and they and grandma share a few moves. The Painted Faces of
Chinese Opera—Grandma explains the meaning of the painted faces. Fun with
Chinese Kites—Grandma takes the children kite ﬂying and tells them the story of
Luban the kite inventor. Grandma Panda Sings an Old Farewell Song—Grandma
shows the children the Qin and sings "Three Variations on the Yang Pass" The Lost
Dragon Murder BookLocker.com, Inc. The murder of an art expert and the
disappearance of a priceless artifact propels Detective Henry Lau into the nebulous
world of ancient antiquities. Complicating matters is a parade of dodgy suspects who
wouldn’t know a truthful statement if it bit them on the leg. What is the Bronze
Dragon? And why do so many people covet it, one enough to commit murder?
Unlocking the mystery may hinge on deciphering a cryptic message left by the dead
man. Back on active duty after debilitating injuries sidelined him for months, Henry is
determined to prove to himself and his boss that he can still do the job. What he
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doesn’t know is that his new partner has been tasked with evaluating his ﬁtness for
duty. Henry Lau’s investigative ability and Wing Chun kung fu skills are pushed to
the limit as the case spirals to a dangerous showdown. Cesar's Way The Natural,
Everyday Guide to Understanding and Correcting Common Dog Problems
Crown Archetype Cesar Millan—nationally recognized dog expert—helps you see the
world through the eyes of your dog so you can ﬁnally eliminate problem behaviors.
From his appearances on The Oprah Winfrey Show to his roster of celebrity clients to
his reality television series, Cesar Millan is America’s most sought-after dog-behavior
expert. But Cesar is not a trainer in the traditional sense—his expertise lies in his
unique ability to comprehend dog psychology. Tracing his own amazing journey from
a clay-walled farm in Mexico to the celebrity palaces of Los Angeles, Cesar recounts
how he learned what makes dogs tick. In Cesar’s Way, he shares this wisdom, laying
the groundwork for you to have stronger, more satisfying relationships with your
canine companions. Cesar’s formula for a contented and balanced dog seems
impossibly simple: exercise, discipline, and aﬀection, in that order. Taking readers
through the basics of dog psychology and behavior, Cesar shares the inside details
of some of his most fascinating cases, using them to illustrate how common behavior
issues develop and, more important, how they can be corrected. You'll learn: • What
your dog really needs may not be what you’re giving him • Why a dog’s natural pack
instincts are the key to your happy relationship • How to relate to your dog on a
canine level • There are no “problem breeds,” just problem owners • How to choose
a dog who’s right for you and your family • The diﬀerence between discipline and
punishment • And much more! Filled with fascinating anecdotes about Cesar’s
longtime clients, and including forewords by the president of the International
Association of Canine Professionals and Jada Pinkett Smith, this is the only book
you’ll need to forge a stronger, more rewarding connection with your four-legged
companion. Keeping Their Marbles How the Treasures of the Past Ended Up
in Museums - and Why They Should Stay There Oxford University Press For the
past two centuries and more, the West has acquired the treasures of antiquity to ﬁll
its museums, so that visitors to the British Museum in London, the Louvre in Paris
and the Metropolitan in New York - to name but a few - can wonder at the ingenuity
of humanity throughout the ages. However, in the opinion of most people, many of
these items are looted property and should be returned immediately. In 'Keeping
Their Marbles', Tiﬀany Jenkins tells the intriguing and sometimes bloody story of how
the West came to acquire these treasures. Originally published: 2016.
Dragonkeeper Pan Macmillan 'The most captivating children’s book I’ve seen so far
this year,' Amanda Craig, The Times Ping is a slave in a little-used royal palace on
the edge of the Emperor’s kingdom. Her tyrannic master is a cruel drunk who
neglects his duties as Imperial Dragonkeeper and under his watch the Emperor’s
dragons have dwindled from a magniﬁcent dozen to a miserable two. When one
dragon dies, only the ancient and wise Long Danzi remains. His fate seems sealed –
until Ping comes to his rescue in a moment of startling bravery that reveals her
destiny as a Dragonkeeper. Pursued by the Emperor’s forces and an evil dragon
hunter, Ping, Danzi, and a rat called Hua, set oﬀ on a remarkable journey across the
kingdom. Bound for the Ocean, they carry a mesmerising, beautiful dragon stone
that must be protected at any cost. Surviving dangers of all kinds – a shape-shifting
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necromancer, and a ritual sacriﬁce among them – the trio ﬁnally arrive at Ocean,
Danzi’s ﬁnal place of rest. But as her dragon-friend leaves Ping forever, the dragon
stone reveals its spectacular secret... The Nian Monster Albert Whitman &
Company Tong tong! The legendary Nian monster has returned at Chinese New Year.
With horns, scales, and wide, wicked jaws, Nian is intent on devouring Shanghai,
starting with Xingling! The old tricks to keep him away don't work on Nian anymore,
but Xingling is clever. Will her quick thinking be enough to save the city from the
Nian Monster? The Lloyd Cotsen Study Collection of Chinese Bronze Mirrors A
Dog of Flanders, and Other Stories Ai Weiwei Circle of Animals Prestel Pub
This title looks at Chinese artist Ai Weiwei's 'Circle of Heads', his twelve large bronze
animal heads depicting the ancient Chinese zodiac. The Catholic Invasion of
China Remaking Chinese Christianity Rowman & Littleﬁeld The culmination of D.
E. Mungello’s forty years of study on Sino-Western history, this book provides a
compelling and nuanced history of Roman Catholicism in modern China. As the
author vividly shows, when China declined into a two-century cycle of poverty,
powerlessness, and humiliation, the attitudes of Catholic missionaries became less
accommodating than their famous Jesuit predecessors. He argues that “invasion”
accurately characterizes the dominant attitude of Catholic missionaries (especially
the French Jesuits) in their attempt to introduce Western religion and culture into
China during the nineteenth and early twentieth century. Elements of this attitude
lingered until the end of the last century, when many Chinese felt that Pope John
Paul II’s canonization of 120 martyrs reﬂected the imposition of an imperialist
mentality. In this important work, Mungello corrects a major misreading of modern
Chinese history by arguing that the growth of an indigenous Catholic church in the
twentieth century transformed the negative aspects of the “invasion” into a positive
Chinese religious force. The Power of the Dog Vintage Crime/Black Lizard From the
New York Times bestselling author, here is the ﬁrst novel in the explosive Power of
the Dog series—an action-ﬁlled look at the drug trade that takes you deep inside a
world riddled with corruption, betrayal, and bloody revenge. Book One of the Power
of the Dog Series Set about ten years prior to The Cartel, this gritty novel introduces
a brilliant cast of characters. Art Keller is an obsessive DEA agent. The Barrera
brothers are heirs to a drug empire. Nora Hayden is a jaded teenager who becomes
a high-class hooker. Father Parada is a powerful and incorruptible Catholic priest.
Callan is an Irish kid from Hell’s kitchen who grows up to be a merciless hit man. And
they are all trapped in the world of the Mexican drug Federación. From the streets of
New York City to Mexico City and Tijuana to the jungles of Central America, this is
the war on drugs like you’ve never seen it. The Mummies of Ürümchi W. W.
Norton & Company A look at the incredibly well-preserved ancient mummies found in
Western China describes their clothing and appearance, attempts to reconstruct
their culture, and speculates about how Caucasians could have found their way to
the feet of the Himalayan mountains. Reprint. The World Book Encyclopedia An
encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and
senior high school students. Bronze and Sunﬂower Candlewick Press A beautifully
written, timeless tale by Cao Wenxuan, best-selling Chinese author and 2016
recipient of the prestigious Hans Christian Andersen Award. Sunﬂower is an only
child, and when her father is sent to the rural Cadre School, she has to go with him.
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Her father is an established artist from the city and ﬁnds his new life of physical
labor and endless meetings exhausting. Sunﬂower is lonely and longs to play with
the local children in the village across the river. When her father tragically drowns,
Sunﬂower is taken in by the poorest family in the village, a family with a son named
Bronze. Until Sunﬂower joins his family, Bronze was an only child, too, and hasn’t
spoken a word since he was traumatized by a terrible ﬁre. Bronze and Sunﬂower
become inseparable, understanding each other as only the closest friends can.
Translated from Mandarin, the story meanders gracefully through the challenges
that face the family, creating a timeless story of the trials of poverty and the power
of love and loyalty to overcome hardship. Portrait of a Thief A Novel Penguin
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Named A Most Anticipated Book of 2022 by
*Marie Claire* *Washington Post* *Vulture* *NBC News* *Buzzfeed* *Veranda*
*PopSugar* *Paste* *The Millions* *Bustle* *Crimereads* Goodreads* *Bookbub*
*Boston.com* and more! "The thefts are engaging and surprising, and the narrative
brims with international intrigue. Li, however, has delivered more than a straight
thriller here, especially in the parts that depict the despair Will and his pals feel at
being displaced, overlooked, underestimated and discriminated against. This is as
much a novel as a reckoning." —New York Times Book Review Ocean's Eleven meets
The Farewell in Portrait of a Thief, a lush, lyrical heist novel inspired by the true story
of Chinese art vanishing from Western museums; about diaspora, the colonization of
art, and the complexity of the Chinese American identity. History is told by the
conquerors. Across the Western world, museums display the spoils of war, of
conquest, of colonialism: priceless pieces of art looted from other countries, kept
even now. Will Chen plans to steal them back. A senior at Harvard, Will ﬁts
comfortably in his carefully curated roles: a perfect student, an art history major and
sometimes artist, the eldest son who has always been his parents' American Dream.
But when a mysterious Chinese benefactor reaches out with an impossible—and
illegal—job oﬀer, Will ﬁnds himself something else as well: the leader of a heist to
steal back ﬁve priceless Chinese sculptures, looted from Beijing centuries ago. His
crew is every heist archetype one can imagine—or at least, the closest he can get. A
con artist: Irene Chen, a public policy major at Duke who can talk her way out of
anything. A thief: Daniel Liang, a premed student with steady hands just as capable
of lockpicking as suturing. A getaway driver: Lily Wu, an engineering major who
races cars in her free time. A hacker: Alex Huang, an MIT dropout turned Silicon
Valley software engineer. Each member of his crew has their own complicated
relationship with China and the identity they've cultivated as Chinese Americans, but
when Will asks, none of them can turn him down. Because if they succeed? They
earn ﬁfty million dollars—and a chance to make history. But if they fail, it will mean
not just the loss of everything they've dreamed for themselves but yet another
thwarted attempt to take back what colonialism has stolen. Equal parts beautiful,
thoughtful, and thrilling, Portrait of a Thief is a cultural heist and an examination of
Chinese American identity, as well as a necessary critique of the lingering eﬀects of
colonialism. Taoism and the Arts of China Univ of California Press A celebration of
Taoist art traces the inﬂuence of philosophy on the visual arts in China.
Enlightenment Embodied The Art of the Japanese Buddhist Sculptor
(7th-14th Centuries) Japan Society Gallery Catalog of the ﬁrst exhibition in the US
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to emphasize on the connection between the aesthetic considerations and
construction techniques of Japanese Buddhist sculptors. Make Way for Ducklings
Penguin "Robert McCloskey's unusual and stunning pictures have long been a delight
for their fun as well as their spirit of place."—The Horn Book Mrs. Mallard was sure
that the pond in the Boston Public Gardens would be a perfect place for her and her
eight ducklings to live. The problem was how to get them there through the busy
streets of Boston. But with a little help from the Boston police, Mrs. Mallard and Jack,
Kack, Lack, Nack, Ouack, Pack, and Quack arive safely at their new home. This
brilliantly illustrated, amusingly observed tale of Mallards on the move has won the
hearts of generations of readers. Awarded the Caldecott Medal for the most
distinguished American picture book for children in 1941, it has since become a
favorite of millions. This classic tale of the famous Mallard ducks of Boston is
available for the ﬁrst time in a full-sized paperback edition. Make Way for Ducklings
has been described as "one of the merriest picture books ever" (The New York
Times). Ideal for reading aloud, this book deserves a place of honor on every child's
bookshelf. "This delightful picture book captures the humor and beauty of one
special duckling family. ... McClosky's illustrations are brilliant and ﬁlled with humor.
The details of the ducklings, along with the popular sights of Boston, come across
wonderfully. The image of the entire family proudly walking in line is a classic."—The
Barnes & Noble Review "The quaint story of the mallard family's search for the
perfect place to hatch ducklings. ... For more than ﬁfty years kids have been
entertained by this warm and wonderful story."—Children's Literature Barkitecture
Brieﬂy traces the history of the doghouse, and shows a variety of doghouses created
by architects and designers, including period reproductions, modern designs, and
fantasy structures The Dog A Natural History Princeton University Press An
accessible and richly illustrated introduction to the natural history of dogs—from
evolution, anatomy, cognition, and behavior to the relationship between dogs and
humans As one of the oldest domesticated species, selectively bred over millennia to
possess speciﬁc behaviors and physical characteristics, the dog enjoys a unique
relationship with humans. More than any other animal, dogs are attuned to human
behavior and emotions, and accordingly play a range of roles in society, from police
and military work to sensory and emotional support. Selective breeding has led to
the development of more than three hundred breeds that, despite vast diﬀerences,
still belong to a single species, Canis familiaris. The Dog is an accessible, richly
illustrated, and comprehensive introduction to the fascinating natural history and
scientiﬁc understanding of this beloved species. Ádám Miklósi, a leading authority on
dogs, provides an appealing overview of dogs' evolution and ecology; anatomy and
biology; behavior and society; sensing, thinking, and personality; and connections to
humans. Illustrated with some 250 color photographs, The Dog begins with an
introductory overview followed by an exploration of the dog's prehistoric origins,
including current research about where and when canine domestication ﬁrst began.
The book proceeds to examine dogs' biology and behavior, paying particular
attention to the physiological and psychological aspects of the ways dogs see, hear,
and smell, and how they communicate with other dogs and with humans. The book
also describes how dogs learn about their physical and social environments and the
ways they form attachments to humans. The book ends with a section showcasing a
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select number of dog breeds to illustrate their amazing physical variety. Beautifully
designed and ﬁlled with surprising facts and insights, this book will delight anyone
who loves dogs and wants to understand them better. 长城 In this colorfully illustrated
multicultural children's book a little boy and his father get lost on a visit to the Great
Wall! After Ming's exciting adventures in the Forbidden City, Ming and his father
travel to the Great Wall to learn more about the creation of the longest structure
ever build by humans. On their way, they take a wrong turn, leading to a great
adventure as Ming and his father get to tour the wall and encounter all sorts of
important ﬁgures from history and literature! The patron saint of the Great Wall
shows Ming all the important passes and Ming even gets to meet the very emperor
who had the Great Wall built! But when the emperor runs into a tricky situation at
the beacon tower, it's up to Ming and some important information to save the day.
Children will love to travel the wall with Ming as this delightful adventure brings to
life the Great Wall and how it has inﬂuenced China over its 2000-year life span. The
Origin of Consciousness in the Breakdown of the Bicameral Mind Houghton
Miﬄin Harcourt National Book Award Finalist: “This man’s ideas may be the most
inﬂuential, not to say controversial, of the second half of the twentieth
century.”—Columbus Dispatch At the heart of this classic, seminal book is Julian
Jaynes's still-controversial thesis that human consciousness did not begin far back in
animal evolution but instead is a learned process that came about only three
thousand years ago and is still developing. The implications of this revolutionary
scientiﬁc paradigm extend into virtually every aspect of our psychology, our history
and culture, our religion—and indeed our future. “Don’t be put oﬀ by the academic
title of Julian Jaynes’s The Origin of Consciousness in the Breakdown of the Bicameral
Mind. Its prose is always lucid and often lyrical…he unfolds his case with the utmost
intellectual rigor.”—The New York Times “When Julian Jaynes . . . speculates that
until late in the twentieth millennium BC men had no consciousness but were
automatically obeying the voices of the gods, we are astounded but compelled to
follow this remarkable thesis.”—John Updike, The New Yorker “He is as startling as
Freud was in The Interpretation of Dreams, and Jaynes is equally as adept at forcing
a new view of known human behavior.”—American Journal of Psychiatry Rock Paper
Scissors A Novel Flatiron Books INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Feeney
lives up to her reputation as the “queen of the twist”...This page-turner will keep you
guessing.” —Real Simple Think you know the person you married? Think again...
Things have been wrong with Mr and Mrs Wright for a long time. When Adam and
Amelia win a weekend away to Scotland, it might be just what their marriage needs.
Self-confessed workaholic and screenwriter Adam Wright has lived with face
blindness his whole life. He can’t recognize friends or family, or even his own wife.
Every anniversary the couple exchange traditional gifts--paper, cotton, pottery, tin-and each year Adam’s wife writes him a letter that she never lets him read. Until
now. They both know this weekend will make or break their marriage, but they didn’t
randomly win this trip. One of them is lying, and someone doesn’t want them to live
happily ever after. Ten years of marriage. Ten years of secrets. And an anniversary
they will never forget. Rock Paper Scissors is the latest exciting domestic thriller
from the queen of the killer twist, New York Times bestselling author Alice Feeney.
PISA Take the Test Sample Questions from OECD's PISA Assessments
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Sample Questions from OECD's PISA Assessments OECD Publishing This book
presents all the publicly available questions from the PISA surveys. Some of these
questions were used in the PISA 2000, 2003 and 2006 surveys and others were used
in developing and trying out the assessment. The Phantom Tollbooth Yearling
With almost 5 million copies sold 60 years after its original publication, generations
of readers have now journeyed with Milo to the Lands Beyond in this beloved classic.
Enriched by Jules Feiﬀer’s splendid illustrations, the wit, wisdom, and wordplay of
Norton Juster’s oﬀbeat fantasy are as beguiling as ever. “Comes up bright and new
every time I read it . . . it will continue to charm and delight for a very long time yet.
And teach us some wisdom, too.” --Phillip Pullman For Milo, everything’s a bore.
When a tollbooth mysteriously appears in his room, he drives through only because
he’s got nothing better to do. But on the other side, things seem diﬀerent. Milo visits
the Island of Conclusions (you get there by jumping), learns about time from a
ticking watchdog named Tock, and even embarks on a quest to rescue Rhyme and
Reason. Somewhere along the way, Milo realizes something astonishing. Life is far
from dull. In fact, it’s exciting beyond his wildest dreams! Mulan A Story in English
and Chinese Reader's Digest Association From China-based publisher Shanghai
Press, this book recounts the legend of Mulan and her bravery through beautiful
Chinese ink paintings. Though we all know the beloved Disney retelling, the original
story ofMulan comes from a folktale from China's Northern Dynasty (439-589) about
the unusual tale of an ordinary girl named Fa Mulan. One day, the government
drafted Mulan's father into the army. However, he was too old. Mulan didn't have an
older brother and the younger one was not old enough to be a soldier, so she
decided to disguise herself as a man and joined the army in place of her father,
hoping her secret wouldn't be exposed. Her excellent martial arts skills always put
her on the front lines of every battle. During the 12 years she was in the army, she
made great contri
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